CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF NORTHVILLE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING - August 31, 2021

The Charter Township of Northville Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on August 31, 2021 at the Northville
Township Municipal Offices, 44405 Six Mile Road, Northville, Michigan 48168. The Planning Commission will receive com-
ments on the Township's 2022-2027 Capital Improvement Plan (CIP). The CIP is required under the Michigan Planning Enabling
Act of 2008 and identifies multi-year capital improvements and projects for the purposes of long-range planning for the
Township. The meeting will begin at 7:00 P.M.

The public is invited to attend this hearing, provide their comments and ask questions. The CIP will be available for viewing at
the Township office between 8:00 A.M. and 4:30 P.M., Monday through Friday, and on the Township's website beginning August
12, 2021 at www.twp.northville.mi.us. Written comments regarding the proposal will be received by the Township Planning
Commission, 44405 Six Mile Road, Northville, MI 48168.

Tim Zawodny, Chair
Planning Commission
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